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From: James Firmiss
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Parking Options for Truman Olsen Project - Alternative 2 preferred
Date: Monday, May 24, 2021 7:30:03 PM

Dear Transportation Commission

I have heard a decision will be made on May 26th regarding street parking along the extended
Cedar Street at the Truman Olsen site. -- My preference is for Alternative 2 with the extra
street parking option. 

Thank you
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